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http://www.flyingeaglesinc.org 

 

Next Meeting:  Monday  October 2, 2017 

   

Location:  The meeting will be held at the Alice & Jack Wirt Public Library, 500 

Center Ave (corner of Madison & Center Ave) Community Meeting Room located 

in the entranceway of the library.  The Flying Eagles Club meetings are open to the 

general public.   

 

 

Time: 6:00 p.m.  

 

 

2017 CLUB OFFICERS ARE: 

 

President:  Mike Massey 

VP:  Mike Young 

Treasurer: Peter Liehr  

Recording Secretary:  John Wright 

Safety Coordinator:  Eric Evans 

 

Club Trustees:  

John Wright 

Mike Young 

Pat Dauer 

John Potts  

Eric Evans 

 

 

Visitors are always welcome to the club meetings and to join us at the club flying 

field.  The flying site is located at 5710 S. Mackinaw Rd., Bay City, MI. 

 

http://www.flyingeaglesinc.org/


MEETING MINUTES 

 

Mike Massey started the meeting on 9/5/2017 at 6:03pm at the library with 8 

members present and one visitor. 

 

Minutes from the previous meeting were accepted as printed in the newsletter. 

 

Treasurer’s Report – Treasurer’s Report: $1316.20 and is balanced as of 8/31/17.  

We had expenses of $20 for the shed roof and $15.92 for treatment of the 

porta potty. 
 

Safety report – None 

 

Web report – None 

 

Board report – None 

 

Old Business: 

  

o The indoor flying at the dome was discussed. Having the lack 

of funds for a deposit and minimal to no participation with 

other clubs in funding.  If Stan were to have his own dates 

like he did last year we would sanction them. It was decided 

that it would tabled for this year. A motion was voted on and 

accepted. 

o  The Flyer for advertising the club is still being worked on. 

o The painting of the shed will be postponed till next spring. 
 

 

 

 

 

New Business: 

 

o Pat purchased a P/A system to be donated to the field, thanks 

Pat! 

o Mike M has been approached by several organizations to put 

on some demos. 



o The club has been asked to have a display at the “River of 

Time “ event in Bay City on Sept 23
rd

. Motion was voted on 

and accepted. Further info will come out on email and text. 

o We have a new member tonight his name is Julian 

McClellan. Some of you might recognize him, he works at 

Rogers hobby shop. Welcome Julian ! 
 

 

Airplane Contest: 

Airplane contest:  John Potts won, it was a Cessna Skymaster  

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:45pm. 

 

 

 

 

** Notes from the editor:  Please submit any content you may have for the 

newsletter.  Do you have a spring project in your workshop?  Take a couple 

pictures and email them to me.  I would love to beef up the newsletter and make it 

a much more interesting read! 

 

  



AIRPLANE CONTEST 

 

 

 
 

 

Airplane Contest Rules: 

Only paid members of the Flying Eagles Inc. Radio Control Club are eligible to 

win.  All entries must be emailed to kwww68@charter.net  the day before the 

meeting (Sunday or earlier please).  The winner will be drawn from all correct 

entries that have been received by that date and presented during the regular 

meeting (need not be present to win, even if you have won previously, you are still 

eligible to enter every month).  

 

 

Visit us on the internet at http://www.flyingeaglesinc.org 

mailto:kwww68@charter.net
http://www.flyingeaglesinc.org/

